To: Alexej Michaelovitch Sivertsev <ams211@is5.nyu.edu>

From: David Roskies <a href="mailto:daroskies@jtsa.edu">daroskies@jtsa.edu</a>

Subject: Re: 2nd Seder in New York

Cc: Bcc: Attached:

## At 03:24 PM 12/27/00 -0500, you wrote:

Dear Prof. Roskies,

Thank you for your invitation. In the early April my mother may be attending a conference in France, but she still does not have clear dates. Anyway I will keep your posted and hopefully the things will work out one way or another. My mother would very much like to see you! Sincerely, Alexei.

On Wed, 27 Dec 2000 daroskies@JTSA.EDU wrote:

- > In addition to our planned reunion, sometime in early May, Shana and I
- > would like to invite the entire class from Project Judaica to our second
- > seder, Sunday April 8, 2001. Please provide me with the e-mail
- > addresses of everyone living on the East Coast. Alexei: If your mother
- > will still be here, she, too, is most welcome to attend. There is no time
- > to lose! It is almost Purim!

`

- > Dr. David G. Roskies
- > daroskies@itsa.edu
- > Jewish Theological Seminary
- > New York, N.Y. 10027-4649
- > Tel: 212 678 8914
- > Fax: 212 749-6345

>